
  

  

  

 

Notice of Docket Schedule Update 
 

           June 27, 2022 

 
Community Solar Program – Docket No. UM 2247/UM 1930 
 
Joint Utility Method for Calculating the Incremental Cost of Subscribed Energy 
 
Staff announces an updated schedule for development of a Staff recommendation on a joint 
utility method for calculating the incremental cost of subscribed energy (cost recovery) in the 
Community Solar Program (CSP or Program). 
 
On June 3, 2022 in Order No. 22-2101 the Commission approved suspending Advice No. 21-38 
for a period not to exceed six months from April 20, 2022. The six month suspension of Advice 
No. 21-38 is to allow Staff to investigate a joint utility method for calculating cost recovery in 
the Program. 
 
Stakeholders will have an opportunity to provide written comments on Staff’s draft 
recommendation for a joint utility method for calculating cost recovery before Staff posts a 
final recommendation to Docket No. UM 2247.  
 
 
Schedule  

Date Activity 

June 30, 2022 
Draft Staff recommendation on joint utility method for cost 
recovery posted to Docket No. UM 2247 for public comment. 

June 30 – July 15 Two-week public comment period. 

August 15 Staff’s final recommendation posted to Docket No. UM 2247. 

August 23 Commission decision at public meeting. 

 
 
Staff Contact 
Please direct questions and comments to Joe Abraham at Joseph.Abraham@puc.oregon.gov. 
Thank you for your participation in the Community Solar Program! 
 

                                                           
1 Order No. 22-210. https://apps.puc.state.or.us/orders/2022ords/22-210.pdf 
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